
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Perpetual Investment Management Limited, as the responsible entity for the Perpetual Pure Credit 
Alpha Fund (PCA), today announces the appointment of Greg Stock as Deputy Portfolio Manager of 
PCA, effective 1 July 2025.  

Greg, who is currently Perpetual’s Head of Credit Research and a Senior Portfolio Manager, has more 
than 30 years’ industry experience and has been part of Perpetual’s Credit & Fixed Income team for over 
20 years, working closely with current PCA Portfolio Manager Michael Korber and the broader Credit & 
Fixed Income team throughout his entire tenure with Perpetual.  

Today’s announcement reflects Michael Korber’s planned retirement after more than 40 years in the 
investment industry. Michael will maintain his portfolio management responsibilities for PCA for a 
period of up to 12 months.  

There is no change to the investment objective or investment strategy of PCA.  

Commenting on the appointment, Perpetual Asset Management Australia Chief Executive, Amanda 
Gillespie, said: “Michael and Greg have been working together for more than 20 years at Perpetual. Greg 
has built a strong reputation as an investor and our longstanding approach to succession planning and 
promoting from within ensures investors will continue to benefit from a high quality team, process and 
investment philosophy that is focused solely on providing strong investment outcomes.” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information has been prepared by Perpetual Investment Management Limited (PIML) ABN 18 000 866 535, AFSL 
No 234426. It is general information only and is not intended to provide you with financial advice or take into account 
your objectives, financial situation or needs. You should consider, with a financial adviser, whether the information is 
suitable for your circumstances. To the extent permitted by law, no liability is accepted for any loss or damage as a 
result of any reliance on this information. The Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) and Target Market Determination 
(TMD), issued by PIML, should be considered before deciding whether to acquire or hold units in the Fund referred to 
in this communication. The PDS and TMD can be obtained by calling 1800 022 033 or visiting our website 
www.perpetual.com.au. No company in the Perpetual Group (Perpetual Group means Perpetual Limited ABN 86 000 
431 827 and its subsidiaries) guarantees the performance of any fund or the return of an investor’s capital. 
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More information 

Contact your financial adviser or call:  

Phone: 1800 022 033. 

Email: PerpetualUTqueries@cm.mpms.mufg.com 


